
 

  
 

 

 

Education Under Attack 

Attacks on education and military use of schools and universities put the lives of students and 

educators at risk and seriously impede access to education and education quality. 

The Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Norad invites you to a presentation of the fourth 

“Education Under Attack” report. The report documents attacks on students, educators and 

education institutions in the period 2013-2017. The report is published by The Global Campaign to 

Protect Education from Attack (GCPEA). 

The presentation of the report will be followed by a reception on the occasion of the International 

Network for Education in Emergencies’ (INEE) spring meetings in Oslo. 

 

 
When:   14 May 14:15–17:00 
Location:  Norad, Bygdøy allé 2 (Auditorium, ground floor) 
 

 

Please register on Norads website: 

https://www.norad.no/aktuelt/arrangementskalender/2018/utdanning-under-angrep/  

We kindly ask everyone to be present at Norad’s offices no later than 14.45 to ensure timely 

execution of the event. 

14:00–15:00 Registration and coffee/tea 

15:00–15:05 Welcome by Jon Lomøy, Director General, Norad 

15:05–16:00 Presentation of the “Education Under Attack 2018” report and comments 

 Amy Kapit, Research Director, GCPEA 

 Ine Eriksen Søreide, Minister of Foreign Affairs 

 Robert Mood, President, Norwegian Red Cross 

 Dean Brooks, Director, Inter-Agency Network for Education in 

Emergencies 

 Hussein Alhamood, Education Manager, Save the Children in Syria 

16:00–17:00 Reception with refreshments in Norad’s information centre (5th floor) 

 

https://www.norad.no/aktuelt/arrangementskalender/2018/utdanning-under-angrep/

